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I‐69 Fenton to Dort Highway Update in Flint 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation has switched westbound I-69 traffic back over to 

the westbound side of the road.  Work still needs to be completed in the median so only 2 landes 

open on the eastbound and westbound sides. 

The following ramps are now open: 
 

 Westbound I-69 to northbound and southbound I-475. 
 The ramps from northbound and southbound M-54 (Dort Highway) to westbound I-69. 
 The ramp from 8th street to westbound I-69. 
 The ramp from northbound I-475 to westbound I-69. 

 

Motorists are advised to proceed with caution.  Please contact Keith Brown, MDOT Davison TSC, 

at (810) 653-7470 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


